Richard Sadlon is currently the Supervisor of Music (K-12) for the Darien Public Schools in
Darien, CT. He holds Music Education degrees from the University of Wisconsin-Parkside
(BA), the University of North Texas (MME) and a sixth year degree in Educational Supervision
and Administration from the University of Hartford.

Mr. Sadlon completed a four year term as the Region 1 (New England, New York and New
Jersey) Music Committee representative for the National Federation of High Schools and
continues to be a presenter for the Connecticut Arts Institute in the areas of arts curriculum
design and assessment of student work. He has been a member of several Tri-State Consortium
visiting evaluating teams for Music Departments in CT, NY and NJ. Rick has served two terms
as president of the Connecticut Arts Administrators Association, held several CMEA positions
including Western Region Director and All-State Adjudication chair, and was a member of the
CSDE Steering Committee for the roll-out of the new CT Arts Standards.

As the Director of Music in Darien he has created and revised the entire music curriculum three
times, established the Darien Young Composers program, developed district-wide common
assessments, developed two music technology labs, and established district-wide curricular focus
initiatives.

Mr. Sadlon is an actively performing professional musician on saxophone, clarinet and flute and
is currently performing with New Duke and his jazz duo, Gomez & Sadlon.



